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Images and Information for the New Ruby Valley Hospital Available On-Line 
 

The Ruby Valley Hospital is providing information regarding the new hospital building on 

its website – www.RubyValleyHospital.com.  Under the “News” menu item, a webpage titled “New 

Hospital Information” is devoted to the new hospital project where visitors can review a variety of 

images and descriptions of plans for the new facility.   

 Presently, the webpage includes a link to a 20 page information packet, a slideshow of the 

architect’s renderings of the planned facility, and links to detailed images of the floor plan and aerial 

perspectives of the project.  The information packet includes an extensive discussion about the 

current hospital facility, what is needed to continue providing quality health care to Ruby Valley 

residents and how the new hospital will meet these needs.  Also included are photos of the hospital’s 

support staff and groups, diagrams and a summary financial statement for the project.  The 

slideshow offers an assortment of perspectives of the exterior of the new hospital.  These images 

were developed by the project’s architects, Schlenker & McKittrick Architects, P.C. of Helena.  The 

floor plan is retrieved from a graphic link and will require about 90 seconds to load with a cable 

broadband connection.  (Visitors with slow internet connections should probably not try to load the 

floor plan or aerial images.)  The Ruby Valley Hospital’s CEO, John Semingson, hopes that visitors 

will find that it’s worth the wait to investigate the inner details of the new facility.  The aerial views 

of the project show where the new hospital will be located relative to the current hospital and 

neighboring health care facilities.  

 News about the new hospital has been circulating since last summer when the hospital’s 

President of the Board of Trustees, Ken Walsh, presented the need for a new facility at the annual 

Ruby Valley Hospital Foundation benefit.  Since that announcement, the Board of Trustees has 

http://www.rubyvalleyhospital.com/
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approved the submission of the loan application to the U.S. Department of Agriculture which, when 

formally approved, will provide most of the financing for the new hospital.   

 “We are pleased to have an effective and central resource for sharing current and future 

information and images about this important project with the residents of the Ruby Valley,” said 

Semingson.  The hospital’s administration and Trustees will use the webpage to disseminate news 

about the project as it is available.   

The Ruby Valley Hospital, located in Sheridan, Montana, has been designated a Critical 

Access Hospital and is a Level 5 Montana Trauma Receiving Facility.   
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Caption:  Front entrance of the new Ruby Valley Hospital 
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